
October 9 
Interims sent home 

October 12 
Conferences 
School Closed 

October 13 
Conferences 
School Closed 

Dear Marley Elementary Family,  

It is hard to believe that we have one month of school under our belts! 
As we move into the month of October, our teachers and staff are 
committed to working with you and your child to ensure the best 
learning opportunity possible in the virtual setting.  Thank you for all 
you are doing. You are making sure students are attending live 
sessions, completing assignments, and engaging in instruction. We are 
appreciative of your partnership as we work together to educate our 
Marley Mustangs.  

October 12th and 13th we will have parent teacher conferences. 
Conferences provide an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress 
and goals. Teachers will be scheduling conferences with you using 
Sign-up Genius. Please expect communication from your child’s teacher 
to schedule a time for a parent teacher conference.  

Lastly, we want you to stay in the loop. Please consider following our 
Twitter page @MarleyESAACPS for updates and information. We also 
have a Marley Google Website with helpful information and links. 
Please visit the address below to access the site.  

https://sites.google.com/aacps.org/marleyelementary/home 

Continue to be respectful, responsible, and safe! Take care and stay 
safe! #WeareMarley 

 

Educationally Yours,  

Tamara Kelly-Molock 
Principal 

Erin Brady 
Assistant Principal 

Marley Elementary School 

715 Cooper Road 

Glen Burnie, MD 21060 

410-222-6414 
October 2020 

https://sites.google.com/aacps.org/marleyelementary/home


 Here is the latest  on the AACPS reopening plan 

 

https://www.aacps.org/fall2020 

Did you receive a letter regarding the AACPS Magnet  Program?  
The link below will provid e you with more information, the partici-
pating schools, and the application link. 
 https://www.aacps.org/magnet 

Marley  Elementary  School has lunch pick up from 1 2:00 to 1 2:30 
each day.  Simply  come to the front  of the school and one of our 
amazing staff members will assist  you.  

https://www.aacps.org/fall2020
https://www.aacps.org/magnet




Are you looking for more information on what AACPS is doing in the fight 
against COVID-19?  Please click the link below for the latest news and re-
sources. 

 

https://www.aacps.org/coronavirus 


